
Group Visit: 
 
A group of sixty (60) Special Childs with their guardians and teachers of Behala Nabaprayas, Kolkata 
visited the Sangrahalaya on December 8, 2019. All of the Special Childs were welcomed by providing 
some tokens from the Sangrahalaya and they were visited the galleries of the Sangrahalaya with proper 
guide service and care.  They had enjoyed a lot to see the documentary film show on Indian Freedom 
Movement.  After visiting the Sangrahalaya the Principal of the Institution remarked ‘excellent’. 
 
 

  


